ORDO0445-2004

Milo-Grogan Area Commission
599 E. 8th Avenue

Columbus, Ohio 43201

Phone (614) 299-4883

December 11, 2003

City of Columbus
Department of Development
Building Services Division
757 Carolyn Avenue
Columbus, Ohio 43224

Re: Rezoning Application 201-077/03335-0-00080
Triedstone Missionary Baptists Church

Dear Sirs:

The Milo Grogan Area Commission is in support of the Commercial Planned
Development by the Triedstone Missionary Baptists Church.

The church has a long history of community involment in the Milo Grogan area. The
planned activity building will provide some much needed basic services to the
community. The church pledges some hours of activitics available to residents clderly
and Youth.

The Milo Grogan Area Commission understands the needs of parking areas nceded to
support this activity complex. The proposed buffering, landscaping and screening will
give relief to the vacant empty lots used for church parking,

Sincerely,
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Leroy Johnson
President

Milo-Grogan
“Gateway to Columbus”



ORDO0445-2004

Milo-Grogan Revitalization Corporation
599 E. 8th Avenue

Columbus, Ohio 43201

Phone (614) 299-4883

December 9, 2003

City of Columbus
Department of Development
Building Services Division
757 Carolyn Ave.
Columbus, Ohio 43224

RE: Rezoning Application 203-077/03335-0-00080
Triedstone Missionary Baptist Church

Dear sirs;

ARer reviewing the above referenced application and attending several presentations provided by the
applicant, it is with unanimous decision to support the requested rezoning, The applicant has been most
supportive to the community and desires to create a structure that will not only support their church but are
willing to share with the community.

We look forward to this facility and what it brings to our neighborhood and a relationship that will prosper
due to the commitment of all parties involved.

Should you have any questions regarding the Milo-Grogan commitment or require additional information
for the above referenced applicaiion please do not hesitate to call the office.

ly,

Errol R. Kahoun
President

Milo-Grogan
“Gateway to Columbus”



ORDO0445-2004

Milo-Grogan Business Association
599 E. 8th Avenue

Columbus, Ohio 43201

Phone (614) 299-4883

December 11, 2003

RE: Rezoning Application 203-077/03335-0-00080, Triedstone Missionary Baptist
Church

City of Columbus
Department of Development
Building Services Division
757 Carolyn Ave.
Columbus, OH 43224

Dear Sirs;

The Milo-Grogan Business Association in our last board meeting was shown the plans
for the above referenced project. The presentation was well received by our members
and the consensus vote was in favor of the project. As a group of Milo-Grogan business
we feel that the building will be an asset for the Milo-Grogan community. We would
like to go on record as supporting the rezoning application as presented to the City of
Columbus.

Sincerely,
Mark Bildsten

President
Milo-Grogan Business Association

Milo-Grogan
“Gateway to Columbus"



